Otis Spriggs

From: Jerry Kelso [Jerry.Kelso@craftontullsparks.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2010 11:42 AM

To: Planning E-Mail

Subject: The Links @ Jonesboro Site Plan **Attachments:** JJK_C5O^SitePlan060310.pdf

Otis Spriggs,

Please find attached the final site plan for The Links @ Jonesboro phase II. We request preliminary and final site plan approval of this plan to be presented at the next planning commission meeting.

Thanks

Jerry

Jerry Kelso, P.E.

Senior Vice President - Civil Department

Direct: 501-748-8233 | Fax: 501-664-6704 | Mobile: 479-903-0187
10825 Financial Centre Parkway, Ste 300 | Little Rock, AR 72211-3554 | www.craftontullsparks.com

Crafton Tull Sparks -- Anticipating needs. Providing solutions.

Disclaimer

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. Thank you, we appreciate your cooperation.